
 

 
14 June 2004 
 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
E-MAIL ADDRESS FOR THE LONDON CLUB'S MANAGERS 
 
The Managers are in the process of changing the format of their e-mail address.  All e-mail 
addresses will conform to the new standard: firstname.surname@a-bilbrough.com and this will be 
regardless of staff location. 
 
As from 1 August 2004, messages sent to recipients at a-bilbrough.co.uk, a-bilbrough.com.hk or  
a-bilbrough.com.gr will no longer be accepted. 
 
Please update your records, using a-bilbrough.com in all cases. 
 
The general addresses for e-mail at each of the Managers' offices, which were formerly set as 
“comms”, are also changing to: london@a-bilbrough.com piraeus@a-bilbrough.com and 
hongkong@a-bilbrough.com 
 
If you have any queries about these changes, please direct them to: london@a-bilbrough.com 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
A BILBROUGH & CO LTD 
(MANAGERS) 
 


